
The Lake P&C  Post 
    

The Lake Clarendon Independent Public School P&C meet once a month                                                                              

                                                                                          

 19th March 2020                                                                     Term 1, Week 8 

                                                                                                                                           

New Executive Committee 

A big thank-you to everyone who came along to the AGM (and General Meeting). It was 

great to see the loyal faces from previous years and even better to see so many new 

faces. It is with great pleasure that I introduce your new 2020 P&C Executive 

Committee: 

 

President – Emma Saal                                 Vice-President – Linda Lyons 

Secretary – Elissa Maguire                            Treasurer – Elly Hallas 
Uniform Co-Ordinator – Jackie Davis Tuckshop Co-Ordinator – Jessica Lee 

 

I’m sure we will give all of them our 100% support and together we look forward to 

having a fun and prosperous year. Please don’t hesitate to say hello to them when you 

see them around the school.  

The P&C would also like to thank Terri Kugel for the many years she has served on the 

P&C executive committee. Terri has been valuable over the years with her experience, 

guidance and secured many grants for the school. Thank you Terri! 

 

Easter Raffle 

Easter Raffle tickets have been sent home and we are asking for your support with this 

fundraiser. $1.00 a ticket and due back on Thursday 2nd April. Drawn on Friday the 3rd 

April. 

 

Election Day Bake Stall - Saturday 28th March 2020 

This has been cancelled due to the advice from P&C Queensland and the COVID-19. 

Uniform Shop – Order & Pay from your phone 

Uniform Shop will be open on school photo day Wednesday 1st April from 8:00am-

8:30am. 

All other times the Uniform Shop is open Monday & Friday mornings 8:00am-8:30am 

and now has a payment option online. You can order and pay for your uniforms from 

your phone. You will need to download the ‘Qkr’ App on your android phone, iPhone or 

iPad. You can order the item before the uniform shop opens at 8:00am and your child 

can collect the item.  

Tuckshop 

Tuckshop will commence in Term 2. Tuckshop will be on a Thursday at first break.  

You will be able to use the App ‘Qkr’ to order your child’s Tuckshop. This is our 

preferred method of payment. The tuckshop will offer a Meal Deal each week i.e. a 
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snack, main meal & drink and this will be advertised to you prior. It will change every 

week. The Tuckshop will have over the counter snacks for sale as well. More information 

to come on this.  

We would love some volunteers in the tuckshop. If you are available to help for a few 

hours on tuckshop day, please contact the Office or one of the Committee members. No 

experience needed.  

 

Golf Day – Sunday 31st May – SAVE THE DATE 

The Golf Day Committee are busy getting ready for what we hope will be another 

prosperous and ‘Fun’ day!! 

4 person Ambrose event. $25 per player includes green fee & BBQ lunch. 

Golf Day sponsorship holes are available for $100.00.    

More information to come. 

 

Rebel Sport 

Did you know when you shop at Rebel Sports, our school can earn 5% from your 

purchase by mentioning Lake Clarendon State School? It’s called ‘Rebel support your 

sport program’. This last quarter the school received an instore credit of $224.00 which 

Ms Hohn was able to spend on sports equipment. 

 

Volunteer/Support 

We appreciate that everyone has busy schedules and not all parents and carers can 

donate their time, however there are lots of other ways that you can do your part in 

helping us achieve our fundraising goals this year like donating items that may suit you 

i.e. prizes for raffles, craft items for Mother’s & Father’s Day stalls, soft drinks/water for 

events or if you have a unique talent, skill, or access to a resource that you would like to 

share/give and believe it will benefit our community, please reach out to the P&C. Every 

dollar raised goes back into enhancing every Lake Clarendon student’s education. 

If you have any questions or suggestions regarding your time at The Lake, please 

contact Emma Saal, Linda Lyons, Elly Hallas or Elissa Maguire. Alternatively, our 

friendly office staff Judy and Rhonda will point you in the right direction.  

 

Next General Meeting  

The next general meeting will be held Monday 20th April at 6.30pm in the library. All 

welcome! 


